

Joy Lane Primary School

A Love of Learning, for Life, for All

MAJ/fcp

Tuesday 23rd May 2017

Oyster Bay Nursery & Oysters SRP (ASD) Executive Headteacher: Ms D J Hines Head of School: Mr M Ashley-Jones







SUN PROTECTION

With the arrival of the British summer, it has been fabulous seeing all the children enjoying their break times in the warm sunshine.

I am writing to remind you that the children may have a hat in School as protection against the sun and for the younger children in particular, the legionnaire style is particularly good at protecting the neck area. These are available to purchase from the School office at the reasonable price of £3.75 or can be purchased /ordered from Barnums Schoolwear.

If you feel your child needs sunscreen, please ensure that you apply it before the children come to School, especially if you know the weather is going to be hot and sunny.

During warm spells we encourage the children to drink more water, seek out shade and in exceptionally hot weather we shorten breaks to return inside.

The children will also be educated on how to stay safe in the sun through their lessons and dedicated assemblies.

Hopefully we will all be able to relax in the sunshine during the half term break.

Yours sincerely

M Ashley-Jones

Mr M Ashley-Jones Head of School

LTP/SunProtection/May2017





PHONE: 01227 261430 FAX: 01227 261572

E-MAIL: office@joylane.kent.sch.uk WEBSITE: http://www.joylane.kent.sch.uk